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OR Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources
| strongly support all products that use Neonicotinoids be clearly labeled.

Please support SB 928 to label all products containing Neonicotinoids.
The General Public in Oregon also strongly support labeling Neonicotinoids.

Thank you

Cyndi Karp
Watershed Advocate
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